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Ms. Nancy E. Pearson, Librarian
Stone and Webster Engineering Corporation .

Denver Operations Center
Greenwood Plaza IN RESPONSE REFER
Denver, CO 80217 TO F01A-85-532

Dear Ms. Pearson:

This is in response to your letter dated July 24, 1985, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), a copy of
SECY-85-129.

SECY-85-129 is being placed in the NRC Public Document Room located at
1717 H Street, NW, Washington, DC 20555, in file folder F01A-85-532 in your
name.
w

Sincerely,

/
%f'

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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